
Scholarship Committee – Oct 2024 
 
The 2024 Program started on 1 Feb. 2024 

Instructions and a fillable form were posted on the Dept Web site. 

58 Applications were approved for the $500 award at the June Dept Convention. 

The names were posted on the Dept Web site. 

Notices were emailed to the awardees and their sponsors.  

As of 9/24/2024, 24 (41.5%) have completed the final requirement, a Letter of 
Verification of Enrollment from the School. These awardees names have been 
summitted to the Dept Check writer, Cathy Kolakowski. 

The dead line for this last step is 12/31/2024 

 

 
Scholarship Committee Chairman, 

Gene Irvin 

USMC_SemperFi@comcast.net 


